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The Victorian government announced today $2.7billion dollars to help ‘kick start’ the 

economy via the construction industry! 

The projects are tipped to begin in the coming weeks and months with education, roads, 

and transport to be the areas to be ‘pumped primed.’ 

There will be 10 new schools built, 57 schools upgraded and 250 relocatable school 

buildings built and installed. 

The Road and rail network will be maintained improved and upgraded where appropriate as 

well as improving railway stations, toilet blocks and disability access to public transport. 

Overall, this package provides a unique opportunity for businesses in the construction 

industry to focus on these opportunities or focus on gaps left by other companies who want 

to pivot towards these projects. 

To do this, you need to ensure that your business has enough funds to be part of this ‘kick 

start’ initiative, have the staff and the processes and procedures to operate profitably.  

There are funds still on offer from lenders, but access is progressively getting harder. 

 

For assistance in these areas, contact the team from Chocolate Money on: 

1300 137 539 | www.chocolatemoney.com.au  

 

 

 

 

 

Chocolate Money is the expert finance broker for the building industry since 2003, is the 

exclusive provider of finance for the Master Builders Association, in the Professional Lenders 

‘Hall of Fame’ and holds an Australian Credit License 387277. 

 

http://www.chocolatemoney.com.au/

